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AAACU Wins Thunder Bay Arts Council Scarecrow Contest 

Alpena, MI, October 26, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) participated in Thunder Bay 
Art Councils (TBAC) 2nd Annual Scarecrow 
Contest. 

AAACU team members created Mr. Monopoly Man 
as their entry for the TBAC Scarecrow contest as 
part of Downtown Alpena and Thunder Bay 
Wineries Shades of Fall event. This event 
encouraged local businesses to use their creativity to 
create scarecrows that would be on display 
throughout Downtown Alpena during the month of 
October. 

Community members were able to vote on their 
favorite of the twenty-two entries and AAACU was 
awarded first place in the business category. 
AAACU is proud to support and participate in 
community events. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with 
membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of September 30, 2023, 
AAACU provides service to 45,804 members with 
total assets equal to $760,038,531.58. 

mailto:ajakubcin@aaacu.com

